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On 10 Oct.2018, PAGASA was visited by Kina Santillan-Pascua, Analyst at Resonance Global Market Solutions>
Consultancy, to be invited to the Nov.6 Forum onÂ  at Richmonde Hotel, Eastwood City for the USAID Fish Right Industry
Learning Event.Â  This Project aims to educate fisherfolk regarding how sustainable fishing should be carried out globally.  
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